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Huron University 
College 

May 10, 2005 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I would like this letter -t:o be consirlP.red an encforsement fnr the company nf 
John Hayman and Sons Company of London Ontario . 

We have worked on several major building projects with Brian and Peter 
Hayman, along with various on-site supervisors dating back to 1 990 and 
overall totalling roughly $15 million in construction costs with the most 
recent being a $2.7 million residence in 2004. The most significantly 
challenging of these projects took place in 1998, which was a renovation of 
a 68-year old residence with an exceptionally tight construction period of 
May to September 9, 1998. The success of this project demonstrates both 
Brian's and Peter's teamwork approach at its best. 

The Hayman team works closely with clients, constantly reacting favourably 
to their concerns, and ever mindful of their needs. 

We would have no hes itation in soliciting John Hayman and Sons for future 
projects, large or small. 

Yours truly, 

~~ 
Michael Sheridan 
College Administrator 
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